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This letter is being sent to inform you of construction activity on the above-
referenced project. 

IF YOU ARE A LANDLORD, PLEASE SHARE THIS NEWSLETTER WITH 
YOUR RENTERS/TENANTS. 

The contractor is tentatively scheduled to begin tree removals on the 2025 
Hennepin Avenue (CSAH 2) Street and Utility Improvement Project the week 
of February 24, 2025, in preparation for street and utility construction that will 
occur this spring/summer. 

Tree removal is necessary for various reasons to accommodate the 
reconstruction project such as: 

 Drain tile and new curb and gutter construction (trees are too close 
to the road) 

 Water service construction (8 foot deep trench next to or under 
current tree would require significant root and/or trunk damage) 

 Sanitary sewer service construction (8 foot deep trench next to or 
under current tree would require significant root and/or trunk 
damage) 

Efforts were made during the design of the project to preserve various trees 
that are not ash trees nor are in conflict with the proposed reconstruction 
project. 

Trees that are to be removed will be marked for removal this week. The 
contractor will have flaggers, signs, and cones on site while performing the 
work. It is anticipated that the work will take approximately 5 days to 
complete. 

Please remember that schedules can change at a moment’s notice because 
of weather or other unforeseen events. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Doug Maeder, Resident Project Representative 

 


